
 Ector County Independent School District 

 Odessa, Texas 

 

 Memorandum 

 

 

 
TO:  Board of Trustees 

 

FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 

 

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING 

BETWEEN ECTOR COUNTY INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT AND GO, 

INC. – PROJECT HEAD START  

 

DATE: October 18, 2011 

  
 

The ECISD Special Education Department has collaborated with GO, Inc. – Project Head Start 

and would like to request the approval of the attached Memorandum of Understanding between 

both parties. 

 

 ******************** 

 

 

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve Memorandum of Understanding 

between Ector County Independent School District and with GO, Inc. – Project Head Start, as 

presented. 

 

 

 ******************** 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Hector Mendez               H.T. Sánchez, Ed.D. 

Superintendent of Schools    Chief of Staff 


